
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
A reminder that we are holding a Macmillan Coffee Afternoon next Friday – 
28th September starting at 2.00pm in the large hall. Tickets can be bought in 
the school office and donations of cakes can be brought into school on the 
Thursday. 
 
School Photographs 
Individual photographs will be taken on Friday 5th October. More information to 
follow. 
 
 
School Dinners 
A reminder that as from the start of this term, school dinners are now £2.30 a day - £11.50 a week. 
Please ensure that your account is in credit and regular payments are made to ensure you do not fall 
into debt. Should you need to discuss anything regarding payments of school meals, please speak to Mrs 
Douds, our School Business Manager. 
 
 
House Colour Day 
As an introduction to the House system for our Reception children, we will be holding a House Colour 
Day on Friday 28th September, where everyone in the school will come dressed in non-uniform in their 
House colours, where possible.  
 
Children in Nursery can come to school dressed in Autumn colours on this day. 
 
 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 28th September   Macmillan Coffee Afternoon – 2.00pm 

House Colour Day (Children come dressed in House colours) 
     Nursery – Autumn Colour Day  
Monday 1st October   Healthy Living Week 
     Fitness Day  
Thursday 4th October   Harvest Festival 
Friday 5th October   Harvest Deliveries 
     Individual photographs (more to follow) 
Friday 12th October Friends Bingo Evening 
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Monday 22nd October Parents Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 
Wednesday 24th October Parents Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 
Friday 26th October   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for half term – 3.15pm 
 
Monday 5th November School opens after half term 

Sale of Poppies 
Saturday 11th November  Pegswood Community Hub Christmas Fair 
Friday 16th November Children in Need 
Wednesday 21st November Bookshop 
Friday 30th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Friday 7th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Tuesday 11th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm) 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 12th December Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance to grandparents & community 

(9.30am) 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Thursday 13th December Nursery & Reception performance for parents (9.30am) 
 Year 5 & 6 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Monday 17th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 18th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 19th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
 Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Friday 21st December   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
 


